“Not to us, oh Lord, not to us, but to your name be the glory, because of your
love and faithfulness. ” Psalms 15:1

MORE THAN SCOOPING POOP. ©

A couple months back, as we saw January 15" come and go, which was our original anticipated date for us to
return to Honduras, the Lord allowed us to be reading about Noah. As we looked at Noah’s obedience, God began
speaking to our lives as we are “waiting” here in the U.S. for Abner’s citizenship to be finalized. When God told Noah to
build the ark, He never told him how long he was going to be on the ark. We feel like this is us. God opened the door for
us to come, but didn’t tell us how long we would be here. We were told the process would take between 4-6 months,
Abner’s appointment is scheduled for March 9" exactly 6 months from the day that we arrived. Pray that the oath
ceremony and U.S. passport process won’t be too much longer after that. As the kids long to be back in their beds and
with their friends, we keep reminding them that at least we are doing more than scooping poop and taking care of animals.

This time has been a blessing, time our children won’t forget.
So, what else have we been doing? School, school and more school. As we have been
homeschooling this year, it’s been a lot of fun to truly be engaged with what the kids are learning
@ day-by-day. We try to finish curriculum learning in the morning, but we realize even more now,
that life is education. There are learning opportunities all day long and its fun connecting what they

are learning in the books, with what life is around them. We are still being
blessed by being a part of a homeschool co-op as well. (Picture left: Kendra

. reading a book for speech class.) g k
At the end of January, Abner’s brother came to visit with his family.
Avriel, Gisselle, and their two children are currently living in Argentina, but were able to come and
experience the snow for the first time. The night that they arrived, grandpa had to hang up a
spotlight on the garage, so everyone could sled down the little hill near the house. It was fun to
experience the winter with some who had never seen it before. Abner then traveled to Miami with

them, for a conference for a couple days.
Keila turned four in January and Kendra’s about to turn 6 this Friday,

[5_..' March 11" You know that you have been in the U.S. a long time when we
are about to celebrate 4 out of the 7 Arevalo family’s birthdays. These two
girlies to the left, bring so much joy to our family with their vibrant
imaginations and creativity.

This past month, | think that one word sums it all up: PEOPLE! We
have been with lots of people from all walks of life. We hosted a Honduran
meal with aunts and uncles and though many were weary with the invite, they
all enjoyed the food. We traveled to Texas, returning to Christ for the
Nations, where Abner had studied for three years and we had started our first months of marriage
over 11 years ago. (Second picture right.) Between Houston, Dallas and San Antonio, we visited
pastors who we had known from La Ceiba, (Third picture right: their daughter was actually
Susana’s classmate for two years), stayed with other friends from La Ceiba, visited with pastors
we knew from Mexico, met up with several friends that we had known from Tegucigalpa during
our single days. God blessed us in giving us this trip, it was a little taste of Honduras in the U.S.

Please continue to pray for the ministry in Honduras. The worship center continues with
children eager to be taught. The teams have begun going into the schools to teach sexual abuse
education and we continue to believe God for the land that He has for the Restoration Center. Pray especially for Gaby
Gomez who is working with us part time and has done a great job in our absence. Thank you all for your continued

~ KEEPPRAYING!




PRAISES!

*Abner's appointment for citizenship is WEDNESDAY, MARCH 9™,
*His continued provision and blessing.

*Homeschooling is going well.

PRAYER REQUESTS:
*Pray for continued creativity in homeschooling.
*Buyers for our house in La Ceiba.
*More monthly supporters. ©

We are a 501¢(3) non-profit organization. Please send donations/support to:

MINISTERIO CAMINO NUEVO.
Ministerio Camino Nuevo, 1428 S. Oak Ave., Freeport, IL. 61032
MEMO: AREVALO FAMILY




